Upper Beeding Primary School

School Road, Upper Beeding, BN44 3HY
Tel: 01903 812288

Email: office@upperbeedingprimary.co.uk
Website: https://upper-beeding.eschools.co.uk/web
Head Teacher: Mr M Andrews

Dear Parents and Carers,

Reception and Key Stage 1 Sports Day 2025

Now that Sports Day is almost upon us, we would like to remind you all of the arrangements for the day.
Please ask your child’s class teacher if you have any further questions.

Sports Day will take place next Wednesday 25 June on the school field. Parents and carers are welcome
to come to watch the events, the school gate will be opened at 10:35am ready for a 10:45am start.

All children in Key Stage 1 should come to school wearing their full, school PE kit on Sports Day. Children
in Reception will change at school, so please make sure they have their PE kit here, including appropriate
shoes.

Children from all classes will also need a water bottle and sunhat, with sun cream applied before school.

Once they have finished competing, the children will be taken back into school at the end of the morning
to get ready for lunch; those having a hot lunch will go into the hall as usual. If you are able to stay for a
picnic with your child, please collect them from outside their classrooms and go back to the field with
them. Those children who are having packed lunch will be able to join school staff for a picnic if you are
unable to stay. FUBS will also be selling ice lollies during lunchtime. Lunch will finish at 1:00pm as usual
and all of Reception and Key Stage 1 will return to their classes ready for a normal afternoon. If you also
have a child in Key Stage 2 you will then be able to stay on for the afternoon’s events. School will finish at
the normal time with the usual pick-up arrangements.

We will be holding a practise on Monday 23" June and ask that all of Key Stage 1 wear PE kit for this day
also. Children in Reception should make sure they have their kit in school.

Also on Monday, please can Iceland children bring their costumes with them so they can change ready
for their class assembly.

Many thanks for all of your support, we look forward to seeing you next week.

Best Wishes
The KS1 Team and the Reception Team
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